
  

Your Patient Initiated Follow Up 
(PIFU) Guide Card for: 

 
Low Vision Aid (LVA) Clinic 

 
If the following occurs: 

• Any problems with your magnifiers or low visual 
aids  

• A gradual change in your vision and feel you need 
a stronger device 

  
Please contact the Optometry Department on: 

01423 542217 
 

If you have a new sudden change in your vision or 
new distortion of your vision please contact the eye 

clinic. 


